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Wednesday 10th July
11.30 am – 12.15 pm
Please bring a packed lunch and your teddy bear. Children whose session does not usually take place on a Wednesday, or those who come in the afternoon, are welcome to come in at 11.30 am but will need to be accompanied by an adult. For sessions that start at 1.00 pm you will need to stay with your child until their session starts (there will be access to back garden).
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